Announcement: Shifted Exam Dates

Dear Students,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a change in the schedule
for the upcoming exams due to unforeseen circumstances.

The exams originally scheduled for:

« Mathematics - March 10, 2023
e Science - March 12, 2023
e History - March 15, 2023

Have been rescheduled to:

e Mathematics - March 17, 2023
e Science - March 19, 2023
e History - March 22, 2023

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. Please
make sure to share this information with your classmates.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[School/Organization Name]



